RECEIVED
CITY CLERK'S OFFICE
ERS I WEST

Attn: City Clerks Office Toronto City Hall, 13th floor, West 100 Queen Street West Toronto, ON M5H2N2

7631.72.35

Dear City Clerk's Office,

We are the business operators of 580 Church Street. This is a letter of notification that we have applied for a temporary extension for an outdoor event taking place during World Pride 2014. The purpose of our application is to extend our restaurant to include the outdoor areas during this event. We feel we have great but underutilized space outside our restaurant, which we would like to use for the benefit of our community.

Please allow us the opportunity to give back to our community.

Sincerely,

416.817.7713

Renda Abd

From:

Smith Restaurant <smith@553church.com>

To:

<rdyers@toronto.ca>

CC:

Renda Abdo <renda.aa@gmail.com>

Date:

04/24/2014 3:47 PM

Subject:

Temporary extension application for 580 & 582 Church street

Hi Rosalind,

I did fax the applications this morning but obviously if your fax is not working you have not received them.

Here are the details:

580 Church street - House 1

We have applied for a temporary extension of the footpath surrounding the property for the following dates:

June 20th to June 29th from 11am to 1am.

582 Church Street- House 2

We have applied for a temporary extension of the footpath surrounding the property for the following dates:

June 20th to June 29th from 11am to 1am.

Let me know if you require any additional information.

Thank you for your help.

Jaclyn

Ros Dyers - Re: Temporary extension application for 580 & 582 Church street

From:

Smith Restaurant <smith@553church.com>

To:

"Ros Dyers" <rdyers@toronto.ca>

Date:

04/25/2014 1:24 PM

Subject: Re: Temporary extension application for 580 & 582 Church street

CC:

Renda Abdo <renda.aa@gmail.com>

Hi Rosalind,

I am in fact going submit my application including June 30th 11am to 1am.

Thank you

Jaclyn

On 2014-04-25, at 9:43 AM, Ros Dyers wrote:

Hi Jaclyn

I just wanted to check whether you were including June 30th for 580 and 582 Church Street, as the approval for 553 Church Street included June 30, 2014 from 12:00 noon to 1:00 a.m.

Could you let me know?

Thanks,

Ros Dyers Committee Administrator Toronto and East York Community Council 2-8018

>>> Smith Restaurant <<u>smith@553church.com</u>> 04/24/2014 3:47 PM >>>

Hi Rosalind,

I did fax the applications this morning but obviously if your fax is not working you have not received them.

Here are the details:

580 Church street - House 1

We have applied for a temporary extension of the footpath surrounding the property for the following

June 20th to June 29th from 11am to 1am.